
  

Dear Parents, (Hedgehog Hill) 

Thank you so much for your continued support. 

Please see below our new pricing structure that comes into effect from 1st September2025 

Full Week  08.00am – 6pm Mon - Fri £288  (57.60 per day) 
Full Day 08.00am – 6pm £65 
School Day 9am – 3.00pm £53 
School Day + 9am-4.00pm £61 
Extra Hours £7.50 

 

 
Funded Hours 

 

Full Day 8am – 6pm  (Children on 30 hours 
funding Term Time only. Children doing all 
year round under 3 days per week) 9 hours 
funding offered per day 

£17.10 (per day) 

Full day all year round 22 hours funding 
offered per week (2 x 7.5hrs days, 1 x 7hrs 
day) 

£26.85 (7.5 hours funded) per day 
£30.10 (7 hours funded) per day 

School Day 9am – 3.00pm 5 Hours funding 
offered per day 

£13.88 (per day) 

School Day + 9am-4.00pm 6 hours funding 
offered per day 

£17.61 (per day) 

Full day 8-6pm (15 hours funding) 
5 hours funding per day (Funding only 
valid in Term Time) 

£41.40 (per day) 

The charges above are the balance of hours not funded and include the cost of meals. All meals 
are freshly prepared on our premises 

Children on 30 hours working parents funding 

30 hours funding is offered all year round.  (51 weeks. We are closed between Christmas and New 
Year) which equates to 22 hours per week. 

Our Term Time places are limited. 

School day is offered at 5 hours per day funded session 

School day + is offered at 6 hours per day funded session  

You will be charged for the balance of hours if any. 

 

 

 



2/.. 

Cost of meals: 

Breakfast  £1.70 

Lunch   £5.05 

Light Tea  £3.85 

 

Additional changes: 

Holiday discount will be applied at a rate of 10% with 4 weeks prior notice of the request. 

For funded days, only the food will be deducted, with the usual 4 weeks  prior notice via email 

All places are subject to a £50.00  refundable deposit to secure your child’s place.  

Fees are based on 52 weeks of the year and are invoiced at the beginning of the calendar month 
payable by the 14th of the month. 

We are closed on all Bank Holidays and are closed from 1.00p.m. on Christmas Eve where applicable 
then reopen on the 2nd January.  Normal charges apply during these periods. Holiday discount will 
be applied to additional holiday requests outside of the stated period with four week’s notice. 

If you have any questions that you would like to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely  

Sandra Lear 

Operations Manager    


